
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 June 2021 
 
Dear Jarrod, 
 

In relation to satisfying Regulation 106 and 112, as set out in the National Quality Framework and 
associated regulations, we have prepared the following information: 
 

106. Laundry and hygiene facilities  
Regulation 106 Blue Gum Proposal Complies 
The proposed development includes 
laundry facilities or access to laundry 
facilities OR explain the other 
arrangements for dealing with soiled 
clothing, nappies and linen, including 
hygienic facilities for storage of soiled 
clothing, nappies and linen prior to 
their disposal or laundering.  

The service does not care for children 
who wear nappies. For children who 
soil their clothes, spares will be 
provided and soiled clothes will be 
placed in a named plastic bag for 
collection by a parent or guardian at 
pick up time from the store area near 
the main entry to the preschool. 

Yes 

Laundry/hygienic facilities are located 
where they do not pose a risk to 
children.  

Soiled clothes kept outside of 
classroom spaces and any laundry 
needed will be taken home by 
members of staff. All soiled fabrics 
and clothing will be kept in the store 
area near the main entry prior to 
being taken out for cleaning. 

Yes 

 

112. Nappy change facilities  
Regulation 112 Blue Gum Proposal Complies 
(To be completed only if the proposed 
development is for a service that will 
care for children who wear nappies)  

The service does not care for children 
who wear nappies. 

N/A 

The proposed development includes 
an adequate area for construction of 
appropriate hygienic facilities for 
nappy changing including at least one 
properly constructed nappy changing 
bench and hand cleansing facilities for 
adults in the immediate vicinity of the 
nappy change area. 

Although not required a portable 
change table will be available on 
request for parents needing to 
change a younger child whilst visiting 
the school. There will be room for this 
to be set up in the new DDA WC. 

 

The proposed nappy change facilities 
can be designed and located in a way 
that prevents unsupervised access by 
children.  

Not applicable in this instance.   

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Jill McLachlan 
Education Director and Authorised Supervisor 
0414 240 090 
jill@bluegum.act.edu.au 
 
 


